
EDN-HE(14)1/2013-NIELIT-Loose 
Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 
Phone No. 2653922, 2653575, 2653386, 2653120 Ext. 216, 316, Fax­
2812882 
Email- dir.edu@rediffmai l. com, dirhe-hp@hp.gov.in website­
educationhp.org 

Dated: Shimla the March , 

To 
All the Principals 
Government Senior Secondary Schools 
Himachal Pradesh 

Subject:- Regarding Imparting IT Education in Govt. Sr. See. Schools. 

Memo, 

This is with reference of letter no. EDN-HE(14)1/2013-NIELIT on 

dated 26.02.2014 regarding subject cited above. 

In this regard It is to inform you that Government of Himachal Pradesh 

has decided to extend the Memorandum of Understanding with National Institute of 

Electronics and Information Technology (NIELIT) , Chandigarh for next six months 

i.e upto 30th September 2014 . 

Hence, NIELIT is authorized to impart IT-Education for gth -12th 

classes in all the Govt. Sen. Sec. Schools of the State on the terms & conditions as 

mentioned in the original MOU till September 2014. 

\ 
~~"'~:_

(~Sekhri) 
Director of Higher Education 

Himachal Pradesh 


Endst. No. even Dated: Shimla March, 2014 


Copy for information and further necessary action :­
1. .All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh. 


